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Please pray for those who are sick: Christine Hipkiss Father Michael Ho,  John Savaker Valerie Nesbitt, Fred Smith, Julian Brieger, Terence Bat-
tle, Theresa Webb, Theresa Wilson, Margaret Dineen, Mary Langdown, Catherine Connell, Joan Socci, Ruth Crane, Joseph MM, Katie Thompson, 
Pauline Lucas, John & Sheila Laird, David Coleman, John Tucker, Patricia Simmons, Dolores O’Gorman, Frank Gooding-Williams, Luke Brother, 
Rita Wilson, Mike O'Halloran, Marianina Szypulski, Macius Grudzinski, Jill Ellis, Kerry Moore, Lisa Brown, Christopher Manton, Sylvia Bailey,    
Kathleen Reilly, Shelagh & Wayne Dudley, Mo Oliver, Isabel & Nicholas Dominquez-Persiva, Carmen R.F. Dean Evans, Josefina Gil-Calvo,    
Sinead McCaughey & all in Good Hope Hospital. 

Died recently: Fred Kettell Tony Allsopp, Carmel Stamford 

Anniversaries: Royston Shepherd, Patricia Taaffe, Annie Alberici, Peter Reilly, Jane Long, Patsy Gooding Williams, Joan Gardner, John 
O’Brien, Tim Slater, Maureen Thornton,  Revv: David Hutt, Dominic Round,Richard Dinnis, Patrick Meager, Deacon Michael McGrail,     Lord, make 
those who are not well, get better and grant to those who have died eternal rest in your heavenly home. Amen. 

Fr. Michael Ho Huu Nghia, Parish Priest 

Fr Ryan Service  Assistant Priest 
Fr. David Lacy, Mgr David Cousins  -  Assistant Priests 
Rev Daniel Hurd, Deacon    Rev Owen Gresty, Deacon 

Date Holy Trinity Sacred Heart Footherley Convent 
Sat 9th 

September 
Vigil 

 10:00am 

  6:00pm 

Sarah Davis (SM) 

Charles & Grace Gaffney 

No mass  

or confessions 

11:30am Holy Souls 

Sunday 10th 

23rd 
ORDINARY 
TIME 

   9:00am 
 11:00am 
12.30pm 
  1.30pm 
  6:00pm 

Father Michael 
Sarah Davis RIP 
Baptism of Beatrice Lilley 
Baptism of Oliver Cole 
Ann Prosser RIP 

 10:00am John Savaker 11:30am NO MASS 

Monday 11th  12.15pm Requiem for Tony Allsopp     10:00am Eucharistic Service  7:30am Sisters Intentions 

Tuesday 12th  10:00am Fred Kettell RIP     12:00pm Eucharistic Service 11.30am Eucharistic Service 

Wed 13th 10:00am Thanksgiving and Holy Souls     10:00am Eucharistic Service 11:30am Eucharistic Service 

Thurs 14th  10:00am Tina Blackham (Birthday)     10:00am Eucharistic Service 11:30am Eucharistic Service 

Friday 15th   9:00am Margaret Kelly     10:00am Eucharistic Service   7:30am Private Intention 

Saturday 16th
 10:00am 

   6:00pm 

Tim Slater (anniversary)  

Margaret Heaney (Anniversary) 
No Mass or Confessions 11:30am No Mass 

Sunday 17th 

24th Sunday 
ORDINARY 
TIME 

   9:00am 

 11:00am 
12:30pm 
  1.30pm 

  6:00pm 

Jose Luis Dominguez RIP & 
John Farrell (Anniversary) 
People of the Parish 
Bpt of Montgomery Ward 
Bpt of Jack Parkes 

Fr Michael Ho—Speedy recovery 

10:00am People of the Parish 

11.30am NO MASS 

23 rd SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME“A” 
“YEAR OF CARE FOR CREATION” 

69 Lichfield Road, Sutton Coldfield, 
 B74 2NU 
Tel: 0121 354 1211 

Emails:    holytrinitysuttonrc@gmail.com 
    Website: www.htrc.org.uk 

534 Lichfield Road, 
Sutton Coldfield, 

B74 4EH 
0121 308 2560 

GIFT AID & STANDING ORDERS 

Thanks to everyone for continuing to donate to 
your Church by Standing Order or Direct Debit. If 

you wish to use s/o or d/d please contact: 
HT Judith Millington  (via the Office) 
SH  John Shanahan: 01543 481243 

9th  -  17th September 2023 Psalter Week 3 
Week of the Ordinary Time 

Next Week 16th/17th Sept -  
Readers 

Sat  6.00pm  Barbara Peel 
Sun 9.00am  Angela Birch 
Sun 11.0am  Michelle Naylor 
Sun  6:00p  Maria Perez Parks 

HOLY TRINITY COLLECTIONS  
LAST WEEKEND. 

£1710:95 
NEXT WEEK THERE WILL BE A SECOND 

COLLECTION FOR  
CATHOLIC EVANGELISATION 



 

 

Useful Information 
• Hospital Chaplaincy: If you or a family member is in hospital & 

would like a visit by a Priest and/or Eucharistic Minister please 
inform the parish office as the Hospital staff will not automatically 
let us know. 

• Parish Office: is open on Tuesday and Friday 10.30-1.30pm. 
• Parish Safeguarding Officers  Barbara Peel & Mar. McConnell. 
• Baptisms Please complete the Baptism request form on our web-

site return to the Office. We will then contact you to discuss dates. 
• Weddings- Please download our Wedding Booklet from the Web-

site Parish    WiFi   HTGuest Password  trinity## 

YOUR PRAYERS ARE ASKED FOR THE REPOSE OF 
THE SOULS OF: 

Frederick Joseph Kettell  his Requiem will be on 
Wednesday 20th September at 11:30am 
Tony Allsopp who died on 19th August. His requiem 
will be on Monday 11th September at 12.15p.m 
Eternal rest grant unto them o Lord! And 

let perpetual light shine upon them.  
May they rest in Peace! 

SVP DONATIONS  
SVP RAFFLE. Many thanks for your generosity in last weeks raffle. The draw 

will take place on the 27th September, St. Vincent de Paul’s feast day 
good luck to you all. 

SVP DONATIONS. Food and men’s clothing always needed. Leave in the con-
ference room which is open during the day time each day. 

PRAYER GROUP . following the summer break, prayer Group will restart on 
Monday 18th September at 7.30pm in the conference room. All are welcome. 

Important Contact Information: 
 Fr. David:  fr.david.lacy@rcaob.org.uk 
 Fr. Ryan  fr.ryan.service@rcaob.org.uk 
 Deacon Daniel dcn.daniel.hurd@rcaob.org.uk  
 Deacon Owen dcn.owen.gresty@rcaob.org.uk 

  
(We are here to minister, help & serve you.  
Drop us an email and we are there for you.) 

If you wish to have any special Mass or Service recorded 
please email: pt.holytrinity.suttoncoldfield@rcaob.org.uk in 

good time  

Confirmation classes 
For Children in Year 6 and above will start next Saturday 16th September 

from 4.00 until 5.30pm in the Conference room 
 

Confirmations will be on 18th November at 6:00pm mass 
 

Please let us know if your child would like to be Confirmed 
holytrinitysuttonrc@gmail.com  0121 354 1211 

ROSARY FOR LIFE  
Please join us on Thursdays after Mass when we pray the Holy Rosary to ask 

Our Lady to help bring an end to  
Abortion. 

PARISH NOTICES 

. FLOWERS THIS WEEK ARE  
 CELEBRATING THE MARRIAGE OF  

 
SARAH AND JOHN MATTIMOE 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 
LEARN MORE ABOUT THE CATHOLIC FAITH? 

The RCIA. Course will recommence on  
Tuesday 26th September   7:00—8.15pm 

Giving instruction and discussion about the Catholic Faith.  The course 
will run until Easter 2024 when those who wish will be received into the 

church 
To express your interest contact Deacon Daniel Hurd  

deacon.hurd@gmail.com or 07818 065 309 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Thank you to those who have recently asked for Daily Mass Intentions, 
so please continue to request. Please ensure that you let me know the 
church and the date on which you wish Mass to be offered and I will ar-
range for a date as close to that requested as possible. As always, if a 
funeral is due to take place on a day where a Mass has already been 

booked, the Funeral Mass will take precedence. 

11.00 am Coffee 
Join us in the Conference room after mass for tea or 

coffee & chat with your fellow parishioners 

HOLY TRINTY  
October 2024 will be the 90th anniversary of the building of the 
church.  The earlier church is now known as the Guildhall on 
Lichfield Road and was designed by AW Pugin and opened in 

1834 and used until the parish grew too large. 
It is suggested that a small committee be set up to organise 

the celebration of this event. 
If you would like to help please email Father David at the par-

ish office. 
holytrinity.suttoncoldfield@rcaob.org.uk 

A huge welcome to Father Ryan Service as he begins his ministry at 
Holy Trinity and Sacred Heart.  In at the deep end he will eventually be 
celebrating each weekend Mass and looks forward to meeting you all. 

BISHOP WALSH OPEN EVENING 

Year 6 pupils and their families are welcome to visit  
Bishop Walsh Catholic School for its annual open    
evening on Wednesday 20th September 2023 

from 5.30pm - 7.30pm.  You will be able to attend a 
presentation, meet pupils and staff , and take a tour of 

the school. 

SAFEGUARDING 
The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding 
Guidance and the National and Archdiocesan policies & procedures 
at all times. Our Parish Safeguarding Representatives are Barbara 
Peel and Margaret McConnell. They can be contacted at: 
sg.holytrinity.suttoncoldfield@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the 
Diocesan Safeguarding Team can be contacted on 0121 230 
6240 / safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concerns.   
 
We all have a responsibility to report any concerns we may 
have 


